
24/11/2016 

MS Nicola Bell 
10 / 67 Evans ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: Mod2016/0293 - 80 Evans Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

Extended working hours at the Harbord Diggers Club redevelopment would greatly impact on 
our lives. I work from home a few days a week and already the level of noise and the trucks 
driving too fast down Evans Street are concerning. My partner is a paramedic and does shift 
work, so sleeps during the day and has a stressful job, so doesn't need anymore added to this. 
If the hours of construction were to increase this would impact on what little peace we currently 
have, especially during the evening. As it is we have to have every window and door shut with 
a fan on to remotely block out noise in the middle of the day, we don't want to be locked inside 
for longer because of this. I do not think it would be fair to extend working hours until 8pm 
especially as we want to be able to enjoy the reason we live here, the peace and the beach. 

Sent: 24/11/2016 7:26:54 PM
Subject: Online Submission


